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Morgan Stanley 

A reminder that the Morgan Stanley 

Apprenticeship Programme Presentation will 

be taking place on 26th November during period 

3. Please see Miss Hendrie to confirm if you 

would still like to attend. Please also see Miss 

Hendrie if you would like to attend the Barclays 

Interactive Event looking at their 

apprenticeship programmes.  

 

Business Breakfast! 

A reminder that our Business Breakfast will be 

taking place next Saturday the 23rd November! This 

is a chance for you to find out more about your 

chosen career path or see what options will be 

open to you whenever you leave school. 

Nursing Work Experience 

Anyone who has successfully applied for the NHS Nursing Work Experience Programme this month 

should see Miss Hendrie during Thursday’s interval in order to get their consents and letters. These 

will need to be handed in next week in order for you to have permission to be out of school during your 

3 day work experience.   

Army Work Experience 

There will be a meeting on Tuesday lunch time 

for anyone who signed up for the Army Work 

Experience. There are important forms which 

must be returned ASAP, therefore it is important 

you attend this meeting or see Miss Hendrie 

ASAP if you can’t.  

Lab Work Experience! 

Since August there have been a number of people 

keen to gain work experience in a lab… if you have 

seen Miss Hendrie requesting this type of 

experience please see me at some point this week.  

DYW Weekly Bulletin! 

Please inform senior pupils of the following opportunities and 

events. Any questions- feel free to see Miss Hendrie in F054  
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